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21 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
UCAS Fair 6.4.22 
 
I am pleased to advise you that we are offering Year 12 the opportunity to visit Bournemouth 
University on Wednesday 6 April 2022. Universities from across the country will be attending and this 
is a great opportunity to meet with a variety of Higher Education institutions. The trip is fully funded 
although we have limited spaces as we have only 48 seats on the coach. We will depart the Academy 
at 9am and return approx. 12:00. 
 
This is an extremely exciting opportunity as we have been unable to visit universities for some time, 
and I would urge you to complete the acceptance below and ensure they are returned to Mrs Warren 
in the 6th form office to secure your child’s place.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr A St John 
Vice Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return reply slip to 6th Form Office 
Student Name: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the UCAS Fair 6 April 2022 
 
Emergency Contact Number: 
 
Any Medical issues or allergies we should be aware of: 
 
 
Signed :        Date:   
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